
 

 

 

MacGregor State High School looks forward to your arrival. We have been working closely with 
Education QLD International (EQI) on your enrolment process and wish to make your arrival at 
our school welcoming. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We look forward to meeting you in Australia at MacGregor State High School.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Gail Bligh 

HOD International Programs 


